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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2022-075

To: Ramel M. Pilo, Chief Education Program Supervisor, SGOD
Eric P. Indie — PSDS, Asuncion District
Engr. Elielou Jumawan — Division Engineer
Mary Kristine C. Sagot — PDO I
Concerned School Heads

Subject: CONDUCT OF SCHOOL MONITORING AT SONLON NHS, LIGUYON ES,
AND CAMANSA ES

Date: October 10, 2022

In relation to the opening of the Extension School of Sonlon National High
School and conduct of monitoring at Liguyon Elementary School and Camansa
Elementary School, the division office will conduct a school monitoring on October
12, 2022.

Travelling and other incidental expenses is chargeable against local funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

All concerned are required to strictly observe the health protocol as prescribed
by the Inter-Agency Task Force (IATF) on COVID 19 during this pandemic.

Everyone is highly encouraged to continually support and recognize the value
of equality and diversity of all personnel while complying with the directives set forth
by this office.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is desired.

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

For the Schools Division Superintendent:
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REBECCA C. SAGOT

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
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